
05/12/16 

E-News from the Town of Perdido Beach, AL 

Dear Members of the Perdido Beach Community, 

NOTICE 

The Perdido Beach Volunteer Fire Department and The Town of Perdido Beach will be holding a 
“Severe Weather Preparedness” Meeting at the Firehouse on Saturday May 28th at 10:00 am.  Join us 
for information on severe weather preparedness and the upcoming hurricane season.  Our guest 
speaker will be Meteorologist Melissa Constanzer from Channel 5 WKRG. 
  

REMEMBER: Hurricane Season will be here next month. 
  

HURRICANE EVACUATION RE-ENTRY PASSES ARE AVAILABLE AT TOWN HALL-MONDAY-
FRIDAY 8:30-4:30. 

RE-ENTRY PASSES ARE NOT RE-ISSUED ANNUALLY, UNLESS YOU NEED TO CHANGE YOUR 
VEHICLE IDENTIFICATION INFORMATION.  

FOR MORE INFORMATION YOU MAY CALL (251) 962-2200  
  

  

IMPORTANT ELECTION INFORMATION 
May 25, 2016        √ 

Last day a person can become a resident of the municipality and district and still be a candidate for 
election.  Candidates must reside in the municipality and the district for a period of 90 days before the 
election. 

§11-46-25 (g); §11-43-63 
  

MOSQUITO CONTROL INFORMATION AVAILABLE AT TOWN HALL 

For more information or to make comments, contact: 

Lynn Thompson, Town Clerk  
9212 CO RD 97 
Perdido Beach, AL  36530 
(251) 962-2200 
clerk@townofperdidobeach.org 
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mailto:clerk@townofperdidobeach.org

